
Ref: 8ENF-W 

Mr. Mark Sparks 
P.O. Box 1316 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 8 

1595 Wynkoop Street 
DENVER, COLORADO 80202-1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.gov/region08 

OCT i 9 2014 

20f~OCT29 PH I=II 

Cody, Wyoming 82414 

Re: Administrative Order Closure, Cooper Subdivision Mobile Home Park, 
PWS ID #5601450, Docket No. SDWA-08-2014-0006 

Dear Mr. Sparks: 

This letter is to inform you of the Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) decision to close the 
Administrative Order (Order) issued to you, as owner and/or operator of the Cooper Subdivision 
Mobile Home Park (Cooper) on January 21,2014. The EPA has been informed by John Pinter, 
Cooper's operator and administrative contact, that you no longer own the property. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Kathelene Brainich at (303) 312-6481. 

Sincerely, 

~(AduJ_ W-U-J-. 
Kimberly Pardue-Weich, Team Lead 
Drinking Water Enforcement Program 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 

and Environmental Justice 

cc: John Pinter, Operator, Cooper Sub MHP (via email jpzrods@tritel.net) 
WY DEQ/DOH (via email) 
Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 


